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Re:  Clearwire Telecommunications Services, LLC
Docket No. 060454 — TX
Certificate No. 8639

Dear Ms. Cole,

Clearwire Telecommunications Services, LLC (Clearwire) submits this letter to request a
voluntary cancellation of its competitive local exchange carrier certification, Certificate No.

8639, for the state of Florida. Clearwire understands that there will be regulatory fees due to
complete the voluntary cancellation of its certification, and requests that the undersigned be
contacted concerning those fees.

If you have any further questions regarding this request, please contact the undersigned.
Regards,
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Terri B. Natoli
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